COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

20th Pebruary, 1924.

Dear 8irs,

Wwith reference to your Firet Entry Report

'g ¥o0.18164 on the 8.8.*CRETASTONY, I have to inform you that
é ; it would appear from pencil lines on the sketch of midship
section that ﬁha tumble homs at the bridge deck is much

less than originally intended, and as it is necessary to

know exactly the amount of the tumble home before preparing
the classification certificates, I shall be glad if you i1l
be good enough to inform me by wire whether the shape of the

voesel as indicated on the sketch of midship section has been

departed from, and if so what the amount of the tumble home

is at the bridge deck.
I am, Dear §irs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

The gSurveyors,

GREETOOK.
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